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First name: John

Last name: Public

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I'd like to request that no additional changes be made to the area of the Alta chutes , or the north

Hoback woods. I make this request due to the fact that this is coveted expert terrain and any changes will be a

disservice to the Skiing community of Jackson. Not only is this area, historically challenging, but also has a rich

tradition of the unique in that place for only the best skiers to recreate. Mediocrity is not acceptable to an expert

skier. Jackson Hole is not a place for families and intermediate, but is a Mecca for some of the ultimate

challenges for skiers. 

 

There are plenty of areas within the Jackson hole mountain resort that are able to be made more accessible to

lower skier abilities. But the hobacks and the Alta Chutes are not part of that. 

Thank you, anonymous


